
CFC Fried Chicken Opens Their
Third Location in New Bedford
If you’ve never tried CFC (Crown Fried Chicken) you’re in for
a treat! Light, crispy and perfectly seasoned its one of New
Bedford’s hidden gems. With locations in the south end (42
Rodney  French  Blvd)  and  at  1570  Acushnet  Ave  doing  brisk
business  we  received  word  that  they  were  opening  a  new
location at 340 Hathaway Blvd. right next to New Bedford High
School.

It’s  wonderful  to  see  family  owned  businesses  thrive  and
expand in our city. Stop in this weekend to say hello! They
are available for takeout, and delivery with UBER Eats at
their other locations and very soon at the new location. Open
7 days a week, and open late (12am)

https://cfcfriedchicken.net/
340 Hathaway Blvd.
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